
BOM Agreed Report 
2nd December 2024 

 
• Approval was given for Rachel Sheehy to take maternity leave in January. 
• The BOM was informed that 5th & 6th class took part in a online safety workshop which was run by 

Barnardo’s 
• The BOM was informed about the new Bí Cinealta Anti Bullying Policy. Both Mr. Doyle and Ms. 

Williams attended training in the policy on 26th of November. The BOM examined surveys that were 
conducted with parents, staff and students. The surveys covered the school’s approach to 
Wellbeing and Anti Bullying. 

• The BOM was informed that staff had agreed to engage in a Wellbeing and Promotion Review as 
part of our School Self Evaluation. 

• The BOM was informed about the whole staff training day that took place regarding the new 
Primary Maths Curriculum. 

• Permission was given for the school to participate in the Credit Union Table Quiz on Sunday 26th of 
January. 

• Permission was given for the school to take part in the boys and girls FAI 5 a side soccer 
competition on the 12th and 24th of February. 

• Parent Teacher meetings will take place over two days on the 9th and 16th of January. 
• All PA fund raising initiatives and activities in the school including Yoga and Tin Whistle were 

approved by the BOM. 
• The Modular Viability Report for the modular classroom was examined by the BOM. The 

prospective location of the modular classroom was questioned by the BOM due to the consequences 
it location may have on the current car park design. 

• The BOM was informed that the Stage 1/2 A report had been submitted to the Dept on November 
7th. 

• No update had been received from St. Brendan’s Trust regarding the proposal offer to resolve the 
disputed boundary. 

• Permission was given for Mr. Doyle to attend OIDE training on the 5th & 6th of December. 
• Approval was given for 3rd to 6th class school tour to take place on the 16th of June.  
• The school accounts for September, October and November were approved by the BOM. 

 
 
   

 


